
$450,000 - (unit #5/526) 51-636 Kamehameha Highway,
Kaaawa
MLS® #202514103 

$450,000
1 Bedroom, 1.00 Bathroom, 537 sqft
Residential on 0.00 Acres

KAAAWA, Kaaawa, HI

Live life like you're always on vacation, just
steps from the ocean. Perched above
Kaaawaâ€™s coastline, Makaua Village #526
offers a rare chance to own a 1BR-style
Loft-Studio condo with panoramic ocean views
from one of the highest vantage points in the
community. This spacious 537 sq ft unit
(largest of its kind) features soaring vaulted
ceilings, vinyl plank flooring, new carpet
installed upstairs, and clear pride of
ownership. Includes one assigned parking
stall. Pet-friendly community with pool, party
pavilion, car wash station, and lush mountain
surroundings. Steps to the water and just
around the corner from the iconic Crouching
Lion trailheadâ€”famous for its sweeping views
right above the complex. Minutes to the newly
reopened Crouching Lion Restaurant, Kahana
Bay, and endless beaches. Easy drive to
Kaneohe, Laie, and BYU-Hawaii. Turn-key and
flexibleâ€”ideal as a home, escape, or
investment. 3D virtual tour available. Book
your showing today!

Built in 1973

Essential Information

MLS® # 202514103

Price $450,000

Bedrooms 1

Bathrooms 1.00



Full Baths 1

Square Footage 537

Acres 0.00

Year Built 1973

Type Residential

Sub-Type Condominium

Style Low Rise

Status Active

Community Information

Address (unit #5/526) 51-636 Kamehameha Highway

Area Kaneohe

Subdivision KAAAWA

City Kaaawa

County Oahu

State HI

Zip Code 96730

Condo Name Makaua Village

Amenities

Parking Spaces 1

Parking Assigned, Guest, One Space

View Mountain(s), Ocean

Has Pool Yes

Interior

Stories Two

Additional Information

Days on Market 70

Lease Fee $0

Monthly Maintenance Fee $671

Listing Details

Listing Office Redfin Corporation
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